
I am in Strong support of the revised rules for the Just Housing Initiative. We have first hand witness to 
the trainings and outreach already being done by our partners in housing. Lets begin to heal the 
thousands that have been hurt by damaging old policy that doesn't take into account the needs of those 
experiencing homelessness. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Christi Wessel 
 
District Director For Representative Mussman 56th District 
cwessel.repmussman@gmail.com 
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers 
847-923-9104 
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